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March 20, 2022

Mr. John Wolff
25 South Linden Ave.  Apt 124
Council Bluffs,  IA  51503

Dear John:

The letter accompanies a “Certificate of Appreciation” offered to you for all the time and enegy you put into helping our AC-119 Gunship Association. THANK YOU for serving on the Board – I enjoyed our interactions!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hope to see you in Branson, MO.

All the best to you and Laura going forward.
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Michael J Drzyzga
President


	


Board Members

President
Michael Drzyzga

Vice President
Roy Davis

Past President
Gus Sininger

Secretary
Andrea Drzyzga

Treasurer
Doug Wohlgamuth

Quartermaster
Gus Sininger

Member at Large
Terry Sarul

Reunion Coordinator
For 2022
Jerry McDonald
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